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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Hil <hilary.hamm@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 11:14 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Please consider….

Dear Mayor Clarke, Council members Orbach, Morgan, Jensen and Pedersen, 
 
For the safety and enhancement of the quality of life of county citizens and visitors both current and 
future, please Vote YES for Option A or Option B to allow the RTC Rail Trail project to proceed. 
 
Thank you very much, 
Hil Hamm 
Santa Cruz, CA 
 


